Hello Nome!!
My name is Terri and I will be the instructor for the First Aid/CPR/AED classes on December 9th, 10th and 11th.  I am looking forward to meeting you all!
Red Cross is in the process of revising all of the First Aid/CPR/AED classes.  This is great news!  The Friday, December 9th *Blended Adult and Pediatric FA/CPR/AED course will be shortened, it will start at 9AM and end at about 11:15AM.  That allows for another blended class can be added at 12:00PM if we need it (there is a waiting list for these classes).  The size limit will be 12, that hasn’t changed.  We will still have the Pediatric/infant ONLY FA/CPR/AED at 4:00PM.
Saturday December 10th We will hold the Instructor Led Adult and Pediatric FA/CPR/AED and Adult ONLY as listed on the flyer.  There is a waiting list for these classes too!
The prices for these certification classes have dropped to $35.00 each!
Sunday December 11th is a chance to learn “hands only CPR” and get an overview of CPR and AED use.  There is no set schedule and these non-certification classes are informational and very informal.  So if the classes don’t fit your schedule please stop in and learn these live saving skills.
Looking forward to getting together with you all!
*PLEASE NOTE; The computer portion the blended class on Friday the 9th MUST be completed before December 1st.   If it is not complete please consider the Instructor Led class on Saturday (if room is available).
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